
Fraud 
Warning 

The company names “Allianz” and “Allianz Global Investors GmbH” are currently being misused in connection with 
attempted fraud.

Allianz Global Investors GmbH would like to make its customers and potential investors aware that the company 
name of its parent company, Allianz SE, as well as its own company name are being misused for fraud purposes. The 
company name “Allianz Global Investors GmbH” has been cloned and is used in connection with the offering of certain 
financial services that are unrelated to the services provided by Allianz Global Investors GmbH. In addition, the names 
of employees have been stolen and misused as well.

This is done without our authorization and has no connection to Allianz Global Investors GmbH and appears to be 
fraudulent. The products and services offered by Allianz Global Investors GmbH can be accessed via the website 
www.allianzgi.com/.

In particular, offers for a “fixed-term deposit account” at Allianz Global Investors GmbH or for a “trading account” with 
the option of trading crypto assets have been classified as fraudulent in the recent past. Addressing potential 
customers via WhatsApp or other messenger apps also often took place in connection with fraudulent activities.

Anyone who receives unwanted or unexpected calls or messages/emails regarding “Allianz Global Investors GmbH” 
should not disclose any personal information or make any payments.

You can report any attempted fraud to us at the following email address: fraudEU@allianzgi.com
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